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HEYHOUSES ENDOWED C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Letter 32 February 4th 2021 

Dear Children,   

I hope you have had a good day, done lots of hard work and found time to play. 

We all need to do things we like (which would be the hard work!) as well as the 

serious things in life, (which would be designing the Lego model!) 

Anyway I hope you have had some exciting moments, some funny moments and 

some calm, peaceful moments. 

I have had more of the first two so far today, maybe the calm will happen when 

I get home? I am not sure though, because if you watched my assembly, Dorothy 

and I are making something tonight and you have to guess what it is, so I think 

busy will be the word for later not calm! 

I have had lots of lovely emails today and even a film sent to my Inbox. 

 

 

Heidi had made a wonderful obstacle course and it looked such good fun.  

I know lots of people have made dens this week, some in the interests of History, 

others just because they like them, and I wonder if anyone else has made an 
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obstacle course. If you have never made one, 

have a go! (Just remember to tidy up after 

wards!) 

You can ‘dodge’ in and out of things, crawl 

under things such as chairs, roll across things, 

do star jumps, do press ups- if it is your 

obstacle course you get to choose! 

Have fun- Heidi did! 

 

I said people had been making dens, well Year 

5 had been making shelters instead, trying to 

understand what it was like for families during 

World War 2. 

Adrianna wrote to me and sent some fantastic 

photos. Well done! 

 

Dear Mrs Hodgson, 

This is the shelter me and my sister 

made that we would sleep under if 

there were an air raid. It’s under 

my Grandma’s island with pillows 

and blankets fit for 2 people. I hope 

you like it. 

 

Adrianna x 

 

 

 

 



3 
 

Thank you Adrianna. It is a great topic studying 

World War 2. One day children will study the 

Pandemic of 2020-21 and your photos and 

work will be evidence for them to investigate. 

I wonder what the children of 2070 will think 

of us? 

I think they will be amazed at how brave you 

have all been and what interesting things you 

have done to make Lockdown better. 

Well done! 

 

 

Hi Mrs Hodgson, 

I have had another busy week at home! I have worked hard at my school work 

and my gymnastics too. I wanted to show you a couple of my favourite bits😀. I 

have loved the zoom calls with Mrs Tate the Ottoline scavenger hunt was lots of 

fun, this is how I ended up looking!! My Mummy is very proud of how hard I 

worked on my volcano project so I wanted to show you that too. 

Love Bethany x 

Ps I am still missing school! 

 

 

We are missing you too. 

All of you! 
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I LOVE the Ottoline Books! The 

illustrations just add to the wonderful 

stories. 

I think we made a 

Mr Munro when 

Dorothy was in 

Year 3- it took a 

lot of wool! 

 

 

 

 

 

Ottoline’s adventures all included her 

good friend Mr Munroe! Year 3 I know 

you will be enjoying your English this 

term. 
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I am pleased to say 

there is still a lot of 

baking going on in 

Heyhouses homes. 

Bailey has made the 

most wonderful 

Rainbow cake- I am so 

impressed. It must have 

taken you ages to make 

but I bet everyone in 

your family has loved 

eating it! 

 

 

 

 

Well done!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

That is so clever! 
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Another great song list here. Thank you! 

Dessert life.. #nowwheretogo  

 

1. Sting.... Field's of gold  

2. Watermelon Sugar... Harry Styles  

3. After glow... Ed Sheeran  

4. Bad Guy..  Billie Eilish with Justin 

Bieber  

5. Stayin Alive... Bee Gees  

6. I will Survive... Gloria Gaynor  

7. Happy... Pharrell Williams  

8. Friday ft. Miranda & Hypeman  

9. Take you dancing.. Jason Derulo 

10. Savage Love... Jason Derulo  

11. Way Maker... Sinach 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Heyhouses Island Songs 
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Are these some of your favourites? 

Are you dancing yet? 

We are creating some playlists so you 

can listen to these Heyhouses choices.  

Thank you everyone, more in 

tomorrow’s letter. 

 

Remember, be patient and let’s do things safely. 

Keep in touch…KEEP SMILING … and keep washing your hands. 

With my love,  

Mrs Hodgson  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Do not be anxious about anything, but in every situation, by prayer and 

petition, with thanksgiving, present your requests to God.  

 And the peace of God, which passes all understanding, will guard your hearts 

and your minds in Christ Jesus. 

Philippians 4:6-7 

 


